
 

 

 

Week 27 Thursday 29th   March 2018 2017 
 

Monday 16th April After school activities:  Choir 

Music lessons: ukulele and guitar 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Tuesday 17th April Mad Science Assembly 

After school activities: Football (years 4, 5 and 6) 

Wednesday 19th April 

 

Music lessons: violin and clarinet and brass 

Class and Team photographs 

Year 5 puberty session led by school health team 

School Health Drop-in 2.30pm-4.30pm 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Class 4 swimming lessons 

After school activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 20th April #Thrive school based sessions (named children) 

Talent Auditions round 1 

Music lessons: guitar 

After school activities: football (years 1, 2 and 3)  

Friday 21st April 

 

Welsh Bird of Prey Centre visit to school (This involves real 

birds – please inform school of allergies/fears etc) 

 

 

Cake Bake, Raffle, Bonnet and Egg Winners 

Cake Bake – The Sharma Family, the Thompson Family, the Reynolds Family 

Raffle – The Richards family, the Hinchliffe-Frost family and the Kaczkowski family 

Bonnets – Eleanor, Dougie, Harrison, Sadie, Theo and Emma 

Eggs – Seth, Mason, Alex, Oliver, Amber, Abigail, George and Evie 

 

School Health Drop-in 

 
Our school nurse, Jemma Harrison will be available to support you with any health needs around 

your child from 2.30pm until 4.30pm. This allows you to see a health professional without having to 

make an appointment. Jemma is happy to talk about any issue that may be affecting your child for 

example: allergies, bed wetting, puberty and diet etc.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary School Places 2018 

 

Places for reception 2018 will be offered on national offer day, which is the 16th April. If you have 

any queries regarding this, then please contact the admissions team on 

school.admissions@rochdale.gov.uk  or telephone 0300 303 0340. 

 

This year we will be undertaking home visits to see all of the children as well as visits to nursery 

settings. This will give us the perfect opportunity to talk to parents about their child on an individual 

basis before they arrive at school.  

 

 

 

And finally…. 

 

 

The staff at St Thomas’ would like to wish you all a very happy 

Easter. 
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